
The Konbit Small Grants Program 
provides funding opportunities for 
Capacity Development Grants to 
eligible local organizations and      
competitive Innovation Grants 
designed to fund inventive solutions 
to development challenges specific to 
the Haitian context. 

Initiative pour un Développement Équitable en Haïti (IDEH) is 
a non-profit organization dedicated to promoting equitable 
development based on the recognition of the rights and 
effective participation of Haitin women. 

The support and capacity building that local 
organizations received through the Konbit 
project are an important contribution to the 
country. More civil society organizations are 
better structured and equipped to be sustainable 
and participate in Haiti's development.         
Moreover, the exchanges during the roundtables 
and other Konbit activities enabled IDEH to 
benefit from other organizations experience, to 
better adapt to the real context, be proactive 
and better equipped to overcome the obstacles 
we may encounter. As a result, IDEH has 
changed the way we serve the community we 
work with.

Esther Randiche, IDEH President of the Board. 

Development of a one-year work plan and 
marketing plan to outline potential                   
opportunities and strategies;
Development of a website to increase visibility 
and market IDEH services to development 
partners.

IDEH has a roadmap for the year to identify new 
fundraising opportunities;
IDEH has a framework upon which they can 
strategize and develop a full 5-year strategic 
plan;
The new website is a valuable tool to showcase 
IDEH's work and increase outreach;
IDEH is more financial resilient and can seek out 
and apply for new funding opportunities.
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